
 
 
14th July 2025 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
BIG BUSINESS EVENT – Monday 21st July 2025 
 
This term the Year 6 pupils have been busy undertaking a Big Business Project. They were tasked 
with creating a business plan in order to design and create a product to sell at a Big Business Event. 
 
With their production lines almost complete, they would like to open up their stalls to the pupils of 
our school. This is where we would love your support! If you would like your child to have the 
opportunity of buying one or more items from our Year 6 companies then please could you ensure 
they bring a small amount of money into school on Monday 21st July. 
 
Children are more than welcome to bring in a maximum of £3 to spend in a named purse. Loose 
change would be appreciated. All items will be on sale for under a pound with many being just 50p. 
 
The profit made will allow the Year 6 children to leave behind a legacy by purchasing an item/s of 
their choosing for the pupils of Manor Junior School to enjoy. 
 
We thank you in advance for supporting our Year 6 Big Business Event! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Foy 

 
E-mail:          Fernhill Road, Farnborough 
adminoffice@manor-junior.hants.sch.uk      Hampshire, GU14 9DX 
Website:         Telephone: 01252 544072 
www.manorjunior.com          

 
AND RESOURCED PROVISION FOR 

HEARING IMPAIRED CHILDREN 
Headteacher: Mrs C Findlay 


